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of the World.” ‘The Society then proceeded to clect officers for the
ensuing year. Mr. W. Findlay, 96, as President, will lead the Society
in its work. Mr. G. J. Menge, '96, was re-elected Vice President ; Mr.
A. M. Overholt, '97, is to be Official Scribe. With such a staff of
officers the Society are expecting great success. The past year has
been one of great profit to all, and no doubt even greater interest will
be shown during the year '95-"96.

McMasrer footballists hail with delight the prospect of joining
the city inter-collegiate league for the coming season. ‘T'he league was
formed previously in such a way that we were exc'uded, but now
McMaster is to be on an equal footing with the numercus other Univer-
sities and Colleges in the city. We may not win the championship the
first year, but we hope to be able to show that our addition to the
league is a source of strength and not of weakness.

THE Fyfe Missionary Society held its monthly meeting on Thurs-
day, March 21st. Rev. J. P. McEwen, Superintendent of Home
Missions, pave the address of the morning session. e spoke of the
work accomplished during the past years, which was very encouraging,
and compared this with the state of Baptist affairs in this country
twenty years ago. The denomination has certainly advanced with
rapidity. Rev. J. R. Stillwell, B A,, gave an address on “ The Holy
Spirit,” in the afternoon. Rev. W. W. Weeks, of Moncton, N.B., who
has been preaching for several Sundays at Walmer Road church, was
to have spoken also, but was unable to be present.

Rev. W. D. P. Buiss, Rector of The Church of the Carpenter,
Boston, editor of Dawn and author of ** Manual for Workingmen,”
delivered his lecture entitled “ Socialism the Coming Freedom,” before
a large and enthusiastic audience at the Auditorium on Saturday night,
March 3oth. A number of McMaster students who are interested in
this great question took advantage of this opportunity to hear this
modern apostle, who believes that the religion of the Nazarene is for
this world as well as for the next.

THE Natural Science Club has not had a very long existence, but
long enough to prove its worth to those who have been fortunate
enough to be able to attend its meetings. The programme of the last
meeting for “’94-93" was a specially interesting one. Mr. J. J. Me-
Neill, 96, very ably discussed the “ Pre and Con of the Antitoxine
Question ;” Mr. A. G. Baker, ’96, read a carefully prepared paper on
“Natural Gas,” and Mr. G. ]. Menge trcated his listeners to an essay
on the “Origin of the World—the Nebular Theory ”—which would
have rejoiced the heart of a Greek philosopher, and which was much
appreciated by the Club, General scientific information was given by
Mr. A. G. Campbell, g7, and the Club adjourned, looking forward to
even greater accomplishments next year.

Two excellent papers have been read before the Literary Societies
during the past month. The second edition of the .d7gesy was read



